
                                                                           Toftwood Junior School, 
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                                                                             NR19 1 JA 

                                                                             7th June 2023 

To the residents and carers at Sanford House,  

The children at Toftwood Junior School would like to 

thank you so much for taking the time to read our 

letters and reply to us. They liked making comparisons 

and seeing the similarities and differences. They listened 

with great interest and here are some quotes from 

them….. 

“We enjoyed reading the letters that you sent us and 

thank you for spending the time to share your memories 

with us.” Alicia      

“Thank you for your letters. We really enjoyed reading 

them.” Lily 

“The facts that you have shared with 

us will help us with our war time 

lessons that we are doing now.” 

Alicia 

“We are very interested to learn 

what school days were like for you in the past.” Mason 

        

 



 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We made a lovely display of our letters. 

Thanks once again. We’d love to do this again, on a different theme, in the 

Autumn term. 

Mrs Lee 


